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Vehicle Service Road E Traffic Detour – Service Road Repaving 
 
 

LAWA Facilities Maintenance and Utility Group will repave Vehicle Service Road E 
between Taxiway AA and Taxilane E14 starting on September 11, 2019 from 0001-
0700L and September 12, 2019 from 0001-1000L.  Service road traffic will be detoured 
around the closure area and Post 15 will be closed during the closure hours.  Please 
observe all traffic signage and drive with caution while operating in this area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
 

 

Issue Date: 9/5/2019 
 

Subject:  Vehicle Service Road E Traffic Detour – Service 
Road Repaving 
 

 
*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 
web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 
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